
  Happy New Year Mimosa Park Families! Welcome back to school
and to 2025! We hope that you and your family had a wonderful
holiday season and spent time relaxing and reflecting on the many
blessings we have been given. This is an exciting time of year, a
time to reflect on the first half of the school year and revisit why we
do what we do. This is embodied in MPE’s mission. Mimosa Park
Elementary is dedicated to delivering high quality instruction in order
to develop empowered, empathetic, and responsible life-long
learners. It is also a time to look forward to where we are headed.
Our MPE vision helps us to remain focused and driven. At Mimosa
Park Elementary, we have a shared responsibility to support the
social/emotional and academic needs of all students to become
productive global citizens. We embrace the diversity of our children
by providing a safe, respectful, and nurturing environment. As we
begin the New Year, we will revisit expectations and routines as we
continue our core business of teaching and learning where Every
Student Matters and Every Moment Counts. As we begin the spring
semester, please continue to make maintaining a positive
relationship with your child’s teacher a priority. One of the most
important components of a great school is the partnership between
the school, parents/guardians, students, teachers, community, and
support from our district. With this support, our students continue to
make significant gains in academics and social/emotional wellness.
Anything is possible in 2025 as long as we continue to work together
with the strength, wisdom, and collaboration that have transitioned
MPE from Good to GREAT! We are looking forward to an engaging
and prosperous New Year of learning and continuous improvement!

 Sincerely, 
Angi Butler 
Principal

Order your yearbook today! 

Online ordering is now open for
2024-2025 yearbook. Yearbooks
will be hardcover this year and
will cost $20.

Orders can be placed online at: 
inter-state.com/order
Enter code: 91397G

Orders will be accepted
 until March 14, 2025.

Angi Butler/Principal     Theresial Chatman/Assistant Principal      Aimie Heiden/Assistant Principal

January 2025          www.wearescpps.org/mimosa           twitter.com/MPE_Pelicans
Visit our Facebook Page:MPE Facebook

Principal’s Message MPE Teacher of the Year

Congratulations to Jill Clement,
who has been selected as Mimosa

Park’s Teacher of the Year. She has
been teaching for 27 years and has
been with Mimosa for 9 years. She
is a valuable asset to the school.
Mrs. Clement will now go on to
compete at the district level.

http://inter-state.com/order
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61551724766146






Happy New Year from PTO! We have had such a successful year so far, and we look forward to a
great second semester. Thanks to our administration, faculty and staff, families, and community
for the support all year long!

We have lots of fun coming up, including more Pitstops, Cake Bingo, Employee Appreciation
Week, and Student Appreciation Week. We look forward to seeing smiling students, cheering
each other on at Bingo, and celebrating our faculty and staff.

Our next Perci’s Pitstop is Friday, February 7.  

Our next big event is Cake Bingo on Friday, March 14 at 6 pm in the G cafe. We had a great turnout
last year, and we have some great raffle prizes planned for this year. Information will be
distributed to students soon, so be on the lookout!

Don’t forget to scan those receipts for Box Tops, and send in your Community Coffee labels!
These are two easy ways to support MPE.

Please email us with any questions at mimosaparkpto@yahoo.com, and follow us on Facebook for
updates.

Happy 2025!

 

Mimosa Park Elementary
 PTO News

Don’t forget to Like us on Facebook.  
We can be found at

www.facebook.com/MimosaParkElementaryPTO
or by scanning this QR code!

A big THANK YOU
goes out to Father

Vincent Nguyen and
members of the Holy

Family Church of
Luling for the

donation of gifts for
students at Mimosa

Park Elementary. 

mailto:mimosaparkpto@yahoo.com






bus safety

School Bus Safety
Riding the school bus for the first time is a big step for your child. Help your kids get a gold

star in school bus safety by following these tips.
The Hard Facts about School Bus Safety

School buses are the safest way to get children to and from school, but injuries can occur
if kids are not careful when getting on and off the school bus.

Top Tips for Riding the Bus
Walk with your young kids to the bus stop and wait with them until it arrives. Make

sure drivers can see the kids at your bus stop.
1.

Teach kids to stand at least three giant steps back from the curb as the bus
approaches and board the bus one at a time.

2.

Teach kids to wait for the school bus to come to a complete stop before getting off and
not to walk behind the bus.

3.

If your child needs to cross the street after exiting the bus, he or she should take five
giant steps in front of the bus, make eye contact with the bus driver and cross when

the driver indicates it’s safe. Teach kids to look left, right and left again before
crossing the street.

4.

Instruct younger kids to use handrails when boarding or exiting the bus. Be careful of
straps or drawstrings that could get caught in the door. If your child drops something,
they should tell the bus driver and make sure the bus driver is able to see them before

they pick it up.

5.

Drivers should follow the speed limit and slow down in school zones and near bus
stops. Remember to stay alert and look for kids who may be trying to get to or from the

school bus.

6.

Slow down and stop if you’re driving near a school bus that is flashing yellow or red
lights. This means the bus is either preparing to stop (yellow) or already stopped

(red), and children are getting on or off. 

7.



Holiday fun



When Sickness Strikes:
Know When to Keep a Child Home From School 

School nurses frequently get asked questions from parents about when to keep their children home from school. With cold and flu season around
the corner, school nurses may be assisted in their communication with parents by reviewing these questions and answers.
 
Question: When should I keep my child home from school with cold or flu symptoms?
Answer: If your child is exhibiting flu symptoms, keep him or her home from school. If your child has a cold, the decision to keep him or her home
may depend on the severity of symptoms. Keep your child home if he or she has a fever of 100° or higher. If your child returns to school with a
lingering cough or nasal congestion, send him or her with tissues and advise him or her to drink extra fluids.
 
Know the difference between a cold and the flu.
    Flu symptoms include fever, chills, cough, sore throat, headache, or muscle aches. With the flu, symptoms come on very quickly. It is a good
idea to contact the child’s doctor if he or she has these symptoms.
    Symptoms of a common cold include stuffy nose, sneezing,  sore  throat,  and  hacking  cough.  Often, cold symptoms  come  on  gradually.
Although the common cold is usually not serious, if symptoms are severe, it is a good idea to keep your child home to rest and get better, rather
than spread the cold to other children at school.
 
Question: If my child does have the flu or a bad cold, how long should I keep him or her home from school?
Answer: Parents should keep their sick children home from school until they have been without fever (temperature under 100°) for 24 hours, to
prevent spreading illness to others.
Flu is spread from person to person through coughing and sneezing. Occasionally, people can get the flu from touching a germ-infested surface.
   Research shows that people with the flu may be able to infect others 1 day before symptoms occur and up to 5 days after getting sick. This
means it is possible to spread the flu to someone before you know you are sick.
Question: Should I call my doctor?
Answer: If a child experiences flu symptoms, parents should contact his or her pediatrician early.
Some children may benefit from an antiviral medication, which can be prescribed by a physician and can help lessen the symptoms and can reduce
the risk of complications, allowing children to return to school sooner than expected. To be effective, antiviral medications must be taken within 48
hours after flu symptoms begin.
 
Question: What should I do to help prevent the rest of the household from getting sick?
Answer: Teach and Practice Healthy Habits
~ Wash your hands often with soap and warm water for at least 20 seconds.
~ You can help prevent the flu from spreading at home by disinfecting frequently-touched surfaces, toys, and other commonly shared items.
    Mind Your Manners—Cover your mouth and nose with a tissue when coughing and sneezing, and throw away used tissues. Teach children to
cough in their sleeve.
What’s Mine Is Mine, What’s Yours Is Yours — Make sure that the family does not share drinks, water bottles, or used eating utensils.
    Consider Seeing Your Doctor — If someone in your household has the flu, a prescription of an antiviral medication to other household members
can actually prevent them from getting the flu. Studies show that some antiviral medications are up to 92% effective in preventing the flu when
taken once daily for 7 days. Antiviral medications are especially important for those children and older adults who have chronic health conditions.
 
The article is supported by an educational grant from Roche.
 

a note from the nurse



We recognized our students of the month for October at our November
 Community Morning Meeting!

Kindergarten & Pre-K: Emily Beltz, Royce Callais, Charlotte Campo, Nolan Clark,
Jordyn Gullage, Coen Hammett, Lilith Keeler, Kahz Sandolph & Kohen Williams

First Grade: Kinsley Alexander, Daniel Champagne, Avie Favalaro, Kathryn Jones,
Rhett Montet, Aubrey Tregre & Vera Williamson

Second Grade: Karyn Bennett, Charlotte Bosarge, Kymistri Guidroz, Ava Hymel,
Morgan Knight, Issac Pigford, Pailyn Pizzolato & Joseph Poche

Congratulations to all of you!



P.E. with Mr. Paradise & 
Mrs. Dufrene

We will continue working on team building skills and we will begin overhand and
underhand throwing skills. We will begin with knockout ball and introduce more
team games and sports. We will continue a more in-depth discussion about the

food groups and different forms of exercise.

 Art with Mrs. Matherne
Visual art students at Mimosa Park will revisit art room rules and procedures.
They will continue to learn  about famous artists and how the elements  of art

were used in their masterpieces.

Music with 
Mrs. Pepperman

In the coming month, our Mimosa musicians will continue exploring musical
elements through solo and ensemble performances in class. They will also be

introduced to the joy of melodic percussion.

Mrs. Swint’s class won a pizza party
and a visit from Perci the Pelican for
raising the most money for our Fun

Run! Thanks again to all who donated!

Excited about Enrichment
January 2025



SAY IT:
Resilience: Getting back up when something gets you down

KNOW IT:
ASK A GROWN-UP:
• Tell me about a time in your life when it was hard to get back up when something got you down.
• Do you know someone who has shown great resilience by continuing to get back up?

ASK A KID:
•  Name a subject at school or a skill in sports you find challenging.
• How could you show resilience when that subject or skill gets you down? 

SEE IT:
Have you ever listened to the alternative rock song called “Get Up” by the band Superchick? The words to this song summarize the meaning
of resilience. The song begins with the words, “I’m not afraid to fall. It means I climbed up high. To fall is not to fail. You fail when you don’t
try. Not afraid to fall. I might just learn to fly and I will spread these wings of mine.” The chorus goes on to say, “ If I get up, I might fall back
down again. So let’s get up, come on. If I get up, I might fall back down again. We get up anyway. If I get up, I might fall back down again. So
let’s get up, come on. If I get up I might fall back down again. I might fall back down again. We’ll just jump and see, even if it’s the 20th time.
We’ll just jump and see if we can fly.” Take a few minutes and listen to this song…maybe you can even sing along and let this be a resilience
challenge for you to continue to “get back up when something gets you down.” https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=JAhtLeP4rUk

BE IT:
Set some goals for you and your family or friends that might be a little challenging. Pick a sports skill or exercise goal that seems out of
your reach. Don’t get discouraged if you don’t reach your goal, but celebrate each time you get back up and try again. Discuss with your
friends or family how you can continue to develop resilience.

resilience
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Classes
 resume

        Christmas holidays - no school          

Dress like your
favorite teacher

Playgroup
11:30 AM

MLK Holiday
No School

PTO Meeting 
10:00

Perci’s
 Pitstop
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Report 
cards

 sent home

Kindergarten
100th Day of

School

1st Grade
101st Day of

School 1st Grade 
Artspierence

Pre-K
 Field Trip
Storyland

Pre-K & 
Kindergarten 

Lunches

2nd Grade
Lunches

Pre-K & 
Kindergarten 

Lunches

1st Grade
Lunches

Kindergarten 
Field Trip
Children’s
 Museum

Pre-K
 100th Day
 of School

Read Bowl 
Begins




